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Transport for NSW is upgrading Blackheath 
Station, with the work expected to be completed 
in late 2023.  
The project is being delivered as part of the 
Transport Access Program, which aims to provide 
station precincts that are accessible to people 
with a disability, limited mobility, parents/carers 
with prams and customers with luggage. 

What work are we doing? 
Construction on the Blackheath Station Upgrade 
is progressing well. Activities will continue 
through May to June 2023 and include: 

• Service installation works to new lift shafts 

• Roofing, cladding and glazing works to new lift 
shafts 

• Installation of tactiles on the station platform 

• Civil works at station entrances and commuter 
car park 

• Finishing works 

• Power supply upgrade works along the Great 
Western Highway 

Equipment to be used includes surveying 
equipment, mobile crane, small drilling rig, 
excavators, trucks, concrete pumps, power and 
hand tools. 

Weekend work – 26 to 29 May 2023 
Work will be carried out from 10pm on Friday 26 
May and 7am on Monday 29 May 2023 during a 
scheduled Sydney Trains track work period, when 
the station is closed and no trains are running.  

Work will include: 

• Resurfacing of the platform (subject to 
weather conditions) 

• Installation of new signal equipment on the 
track 

• Finishing and cladding works to new lift shafts 

• Installation of new services within the station 
precinct 

Equipment to be used includes excavators, 
concrete trucks, concrete pumps, dumpers, 
elevated work platforms, surveying equipment, 
construction trucks, power, and hand tools.  
Please visit transportnsw.info or call 131 500 for 
information about replacement buses during this 
time. 

Parking and access changes 
To enable planned weekend works: 

• The station’s kiss and ride zone will be 
relocated to the front of Blackheath Station on 
the Great Western Highway from 10pm on 
Friday 26 May and 7am on Monday 29 May 

• The station’s existing footbridge will be closed 
from 12am on Saturday 27 May to 5am on 
Monday 29 May. Alternative access across the 
rail corridor will be available at the Bundarra 
Street level crossing during this time. 

• The car park on Station Street will be closed 
from Monday 22 May to Monday 29 May to 
allow deliveries, set up of equipment and 
preliminary works. 

 

Blackheath Station Upgrade 

Transport Access Program | Community Update 
May to June 2023 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Dharug and Gundungurra peoples as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present.  
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 Contact us 
Project Infoline 1800 684 490  
24-hour Construction Response Line 1800 775 465 
projects@transport.nsw.gov.au  
transport.nsw.gov.au/blackheath-station-upgrade  
231 Elizabeth Street, Sydney  
PO Box K659, Haymarket NSW 1240 
If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 
Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 684 490 
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Construction hours 
Standard construction hours are 7am to 6pm 
Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm on Saturdays.  

For the safety of staff, customers and the 
community, some work will be completed outside 
standard construction hours. 

We will notify nearby residents and businesses in 
advance if additional night or weekend work is 
required.  

 

Location of work area 
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